
Invitation to Q4 Shareholder 
Information Meeting 
February 17, 2022 at 16:30 CET 

Online Meeting 

Netlight Consulting AB (publ) will host an online shareholder information meeting on February 
17, 2022, at 16:30 CET.  

As per usual, it will be possible to ask questions in the online streaming tool. 

Please RSVP no later than February 15, 2022, by using this form. 

A link to the meeting will be sent out, to everyone who has signed up for the presentation, 
before the start of the event.  

For questions, please contact ir@netlight.com

https://forms.office.com/r/KLgFY4tMSd

